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We are writing to let you know that the Secretary of State for Housing has rejected our planning application 
to regenerate the Sutton Estate. We are disappointed as our proposal would have provided all current social 
housing residents with a new home, as well as an additional 67 homes for social rent in the Royal Borough of 
Kensington & Chelsea (RBKC).  

We now need to take time to consider our position and what implications this decision has for the future of the 
Sutton Estate.

Nothing will change in the short term, but we know many of you will have questions about what happens next. We 
will be back in touch in the new year.

 We hope you have a lovely Christmas.
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Contact us if you
have any questions

If you have any urgent questions or concerns you would like to speak to someone about before the new 
year, our contact details are as follows: 

•	 Email – info@suttonestatechelsea.com

•	 Freephone line – 0800 148 8911 

As well as this, please visit our website - suttonestatechelsea.com. We will regularly update the site 
with news and helpful information for residents, as soon as it is available.

From January 2019, our regeneration surgeries will continue 
to be held on a fortnightly basis (see dates below). Please 
do drop in and see Natalie or Alecia at the Estate office on 
the following Thursdays between 10am and 12noon or give 
them a call on 0300 100 0303.

Pictured: Left Alecia Miller; Right Natalie Down.
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Dates of drop-in 
sessions:
•	 24th January 

•	 7th February 

•	 21st February 

•	 7th March
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